

MINISTRY OF TRAFFIC, TRANSPORT AND URBAN PLANNING CURAÇÃO CIVIL AVIATION AUTHORITY

To:

All stakeholders concerned.

Date:

13 December 2024

Contact Person:

Michael Llanes

Your Reference:

E-mail:

civilair@gobiernu.cw

Your letter dated:

Our Reference:

CURCW/24/1253

Subject:

Closing of PEL Office

Page(s):

1/1

Dear All,

The Curação Civil Aviation Authority (CCAA) hereby would like to inform you that the CCAA PEL DM Office will be closed from 23 December 2024 up to and including 3 January 2025.

Holders of licenses expiring in the abovementioned period should contact the CCAA PEL Office to schedule an appointment for license renewal prior to closure of the PEL Office. This is also valid for examination matters.

Hoping to have informed you accordingly.

Sincerely,

Curaçao Civil Aviation Authority,

drs. Peter Steinmetz, Director General.